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Retraction of Announcement 

 
11 March 2024 

Retraction of Announcement 

 

Santana Minerals Limited (ASX: SMI) (the Company) advises that it retracts the announcement 
released to the ASX on 6th March 2024 titled “Outstanding Initial Mining Assessments at Rise 
and Shine” on the basis it does not meet the requirements of 5.16 and 5.17 of the ASX Listing 
Rules and investors should not rely on this announcement. 

The Company continues with the Pre-Feasibility Studies of the Rise and Shine and adjacent 
deposits, comprising the Bendigo-Ophir Gold Project. 

 

Enquiries: 

Damian Spring 
Exec. Director & CEO     
dspring@santanaminerals.com  

  Sam Smith  
Exec. Director Corp Affairs & IR 
ssmith@santanaminerals.com  
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